
The Bridge Valley Community will promote a culture of academic excellence and 

personal growth through citizenship, respect, responsibility, and collaboration.  

                                                                                                

 July 2024 

  

Dear Sixth Grade Student in Miss Moyer’s Class, 

  
I am happy to have you as a sixth grade Trailblazer. Sixth grade is an exciting year where you 

will learn many fascinating things about: early humans and the rise of civilization, ancient Egypt, 

the Middle East, ancient India, ancient China, pollution, Earth’s changing surface and the human 

body in motion. We will be reading some of my favorite books and discussing them in depth.  

 
Open House is on Thursday, August 29, 2024, from 11:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. Our classroom 

number is 205. This year school starts on Tuesday, September 3, 2024. (Back to School Night for 

parents will be on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, at 7:30 p.m.) 

 

There are some things that you should bring with 



Rachel Moyer 


